I welcome all of our Catholic school families to a new school year! The schools of the Archdiocese
of Hartford are excited to welcome over 12,000 students in the opening days of school. The 2016-
17 school year promises to be one of continued achievement as we guide our students in their
academic, moral and spiritual development. Our Catholic schools are committed to providing an
academic experience characterized by high expectations, faith, values, respect for self and others,
and personalized attention to students. We appreciate the commitment and sacrifice of parents, as
well as the dedicated efforts of teachers, administrators and pastors to provide an education that
cultivates the best in each young person we serve. We look forward to partnering with you
throughout the year ahead!

Michael S. Griffin
Superintendent of Catholic Schools




